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Kent County Water Authority

April 17, 2025

Mr. Brian King, PE

Crossman Engineering

100 Jefferson Boulevard, Suite 200
Warwick, RI 02888

Re: Water Availability — 71 Harkney Hill Road, Coventry

Dear Mr. King,

In response to your request dated April 16, 2025, regarding water availability at 71 Harkney Hill
Road, Coventry, please be advised that a 12-inch ductile iron water main exists along the
frontage of the property.

Water service will be made available, contingent upon the ability of the system to meet the
project’s demands and full compliance with all regulations of the Kent County Water Authority
(KCWA) and the Rhode Island Department of Environmental Management (RIDEM).

A complete design application, as outlined in Part III of the KCWA Rules and Regulations, is
required. This application must include detailed water demand requirements and site plans for
the proposed development.

Please feel free to contact our office with any questions or for further clarification.

A copy of the KCWA rules and regulations are available online www.kentcountywater.org.

Please feel free to call should you have any questions regarding this matter.

Very truly yours,
Kent nty Water Authority

Z

Gary Glenn
Senior Manager Construction
gglenn@kentcountywater.org

PO Box 192
West Warwick, Rl 02893-0192
401-821-9300

www.kentcountywater.org



